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DR. B.C. ROY CLUB HOUSE,EDEN GARDENS, KOLKATA-700 021

Ref. No.190/¢ 3/134 3 / 2023 February 20, 2023
sl

The Hony. Secretary, The Hony. Secretary,

Belgachia United Club Dalhousie Athletic Club

Dear Sir,

Sub: 1st Division League Tournament: 2022-2023

Re: Change of Date and Venue

This is to inform you that the league match (Group-C) between yourselves in
connection with the above tournament scheduled to be held on 12t & 13t March, 2023
at Kalighat Ground has been rescheduled and will now be played on 9% & 10t
March, 2023 at 22 Yards Sports School Ground.

You are, therefore, requested to please make a note on changed Date and Venue and
play the match accordingly.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,

Nareslln)jh%

Hony. Secretary

CC: The Director, 22 Yards Sports School
-with a request to please make the ground ready accordingly.
The Hony. Secretary, Kalighat Club
All Office Bearers, CAB
The Chairman, Sr. Tournament Comm. / Tour, Fixtures & Technical Comm. /
Umpires Comm. /Observer Sub- Comm. /Ground Sub-Comm., CAB
The Chairman, Medical Committee, CAB.
Mr. B. Sen, OS, CAB / The Statistics Deptf,, CAB/ The Curators, CAB



